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                        FY 2023 CAPITAL & EXPENSE 

                        Budget Committee Meeting Notice 

 

                           Preliminary Budget Response 

 

   

 DATE:  Thursday, March 3, 2022   

 TIME:  7:30 p.m.  

 PLACE:  Virtual Meeting 

 
https://nyccb.webex.com/nyccb/j.php?MTID=mea6883f41dabdb8f9966f256802c891f 

 

Password:   Budget23 

Webinar ID:  2339 379 3222 

iPhone one-tap :  + 1 646 992 2010  Or Telephone: +1 408 418 9388 

 
Community Board 8Q is in receipt of the Mayor’s Preliminary Budget Response to our Fiscal Year 2023 

Capital and Expense Budget items. As part of the budget process, we are holding a meeting to solicit 

input. This is your opportunity to comment on the response (Register of Community Board Budget 

Requests). 

 

Due to the size of the document we are unable to provide hard copies. The information will be available 

on our website and can be provided by email at your request.  

 

Please call our office at 718 264-7895 if you have any questions or for speaking time no later than 

Thursday, March 3, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. 

Community Board 8 
197-15 Hillside Avenue 

Hollis, NY 11423-2126 

Telephone: (718) 264-7895 

Fax: (718) 264-7910 

Qn08@cb.nyc.gov 

www.nyc.gov/queenscb8 

 


